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To: Laura Frien!; taryl.abt@specialareas.ab.ca; Bill Kennedy; Fiona Vance; Francisco Echegaray; Nathan Shirley

Cc: Sean Royer; Janet Harvey; Sylvia Kaminski
Subject: Re: NRCB RFR Received - RA24030 / Ference Land and Cattle Corp.
Date: September 30, 2024 11:27:19 AM
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Hey Guys

I just wanted to respond with we are doing everything we can to properly complete
the process. We have plugged off the culvert to prevent any water going under the
road from our seasonal pens into Clarks slough. This should clear off any concerns.

I wanted to note that my kids 4-H animals and their special show animals go into this
seasonal pen time to time and drink the water from the sloughs that overflow and
were running onto Clarks land. I have that much confidence there is no
contamination and the water is safe for use.

Please reach out if there is anything more required of me, or if i can help in any way
Thank you
Craig

Craig Ference B.Sc

Executive

. Kirriemuir Ab, TOC 1R0

(2]

From: Laura Friend <Laura.Friend@nrcb.ca>

Sent: September 30, 2024 6:38 AM

To: taryl.abt@specialareas.ab.ca <taryl.abt @specialareas.ab.ca>; Bill Kennedy
<Bill.Kennedy@nrcb.ca>; Fiona Vance <Fiona.Vance@nrcb.ca>; Francisco Echegaray
<Francisco.Echegaray@nrcb.ca>; Nathan Shirley <Nathan.Shirley@nrcb.ca>

Cc: Sean Royer <Sean.Royer@nrcb.ca>; Janet Harvey <Janet.Harvey@nrcb.ca>; Sylvia Kaminski
<Sylvia.Kaminski@nrcb.ca>

Subject: NRCB RFR Received - RA24030 / Ference Land and Cattle Corp.

Please refer to the attachments.



This message has been blind copied to Craig Ference and Kevin Clark.

Laura Friend
Manager, Board Reviews

Laura.friend@nrcb.ca
403-297-8269





